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The students took their first field trip this year to the Milwaukee Symphony Orchestra today.  

The topic of this year’s symphony was the Planets.  The 6th grade class had a good time enjoying the 

lively music.  The concert concluded with a fan favorite, the theme to Star Wars! 

Monday, October 30th will be the next Wellness Warriors event.  The event will run from 2:45 – 

3:45 pm.  Permission slips are needed and can still be submitted to the school office tomorrow.  This 

will be an out-of-uniform day for all students.  We are recommending that those who will participate 

in the Fright Night event were comfortable clothing that will be good for physical activity.  Reminder – 

shorts MAY NOT be worn. 

We will be having a small, Fall Classroom Celebration on Tuesday, October 31, 2023.  Thank 

you to the families that signed up to bring supplies and treats for the event.  If you didn’t get a chance to 

sign up this time, we will also have a celebration in December.  Items can be brought to school either 

Monday or Tuesday. 

Tuesday will also be the final day for the 6th grade students to take any Accelerated Reader 

tests for the month of October goals.  If your child is close to finishing a book, this weekend would be 

the perfect time now that Soccer is over.  The students should be reading at least 20 minutes per day 

as part of their literacy homework for the week.  We have been adding new reading selections to our 

classroom and school libraries. 

On Wednesday, November 1, we will celebrate our Mass of the Saints and VIP Day.  Thank you 

to those of you who will help transform your child into a saint for the day.  Students may bring their 

uniform to change into after Mass or they can stay in their “saintly” attire for the remainder of the day.  

After Mass, the students and their guests will be split up to attend lunch and BINGO. Groups will then 

switch to the other activity.  Classes will be held after these events. 

The 7th & 8th grade students in the National Junior Honor Society will be selling Advent 

Calendars (with Chocolate candy) during November.  Please watch for the flyer and order form in a 

future Thursday Folder. 

Honor Cards are in full effect and have been staying clean (for most of our friends).  We still 

have 1 month of school until the end of the first Trimester.  PLEASE remember to check your child’s 

Honor Card regularly.  It is stapled inside the front cover of their assignment notebook, which should 

come home every afternoon.  It is important for your child to hear your comments and expectations 

before you receive an e-mail or phone call from school because their green Honor Card is filling up. 

I am blessed to have you on our team as we work together to sharpen the faith and knowledge 
of our sixth-grade students. Please contact me with any questions or concerns. I am looking forward to 
a fantastic year as I work with you and your child. 
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